
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

MEETING OF THE SOUTHEAST WATER COALITION 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the October 5, 2023 regular meeting of the Southeast 
Water Coalition Board of Directors is cancelled.  The next Board of Directors regular 
meeting is scheduled for December 7, 2023.  
 
Dated: September 28, 2023 
 
 
 
Joanna Moreno, PE 
Civil Engineer 
City of Vernon 
 

 


